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Lincolnshire Integrated Care Board (ICB)
								Bridge House
The Point
Lions Way
Sleaford
      NG34 8GG

Tel FOI team: 01246 514965 
E-mail FOI team: agem.lincolnshireicb.foi@nhs.net  
Web: www.lincolnshire.icb.nhs.uk 
07 September 2022
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION – DECISION NOTICE

Dear Requester

FOI Reference Number: 69297

I refer to your email of 15 August 2022 requesting information regarding the use of Robotic Process Automation.

I can confirm on behalf of NHS Lincolnshire Integrated Care Board (ICB) and in accordance with S.1 (1) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) that we do not hold the information that you have requested. A response to each element of your request is detailed below.
In line with the freedom of information act, please could you respond to the following questions - 
1. Does your CCG currently use RPA (Robotic Process Automation)?
No

1. Which departments within your CCG currently use RPA?
Not applicable

1. Which commercial partner is your CCG currently using?
Not applicable

1. Is the CCG intending to expand the use of RPA?
Not applicable

1. Total Budget spent on RPA?
Not applicable
1. Forecasted investment in RPA?
Not applicable

1. Which departments have been identified for RPA projects?
Not applicable

1. The name of the CCG’s current TIE
Can you please confirm what is meant by the term TIE


I hope that this answers your queries with the information we currently hold, but if I can be of any further assistance please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to

Arden & GEM Greater East Midlands Commissioning Support Unit
FOI TEAM/Corporate Communications Team
1st Floor, St John’s House
East Street
Leicester
LE1 6NB

If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided the ICB.

The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: telephone 0303 123 1113, 
email icocasework@ico.org.uk and https://ico.org.uk/global/contact-us/ 

Under the terms of the Open Government Licence, you may use and re-use the information provided within this response (not including logos or photographs), free of charge in any format or medium; unless identified as another party’s copyright.
http://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/doc/open-government-licence/version/3/ 

Yours faithfully

Lindsay Parker
Senior Freedom of Information Officer

On behalf of 
NHS Lincolnshire ICB





































               Sir Andrew Cash, Interim ICB Chair and Mr John Turner, Chief Executive
               www.lincolnshire.icb.nhs.uk 
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